
 

 
 
 
 

 
Attention: Homeowners, Contractors, and Volunteers 

 
 
 
 
 

EPA recommends using N-95 respirator masks to protect your lungs 
 
 

These respirators are available at most hardware stores for less than 
$10. 

 
 

The N-95 respirator provides better protection than regular dust 
masks against airborne health hazards like mold. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


